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Japan, jointly with Israel, submitted a proposal aimed at 
enlarging the membership of UNCITRAL at its 52nd session in 
July this year. The Commission encouraged its member States 

to consult with each other and other interested States on the 
proposal during the inter-sessional period and requested the 

Secretariat to facilitate those inter-sessional consultations.

This session is meant to update New York-based delegations on 
the topic, as the subsequent process will be for the Sixth 

Committee to take action on the Commission’s 
recommendation.

Please join us!

by Monday 
28 October 

hoyumi.yashiro
@mofa.go.jp 

and
thomas.fitzpatrick
@dn.mofa.go.jp.

> Please RSVP <


